
All aboard! A passenger rail station is being explored in Brevard 
County. The potential intermodal station site is located near 
Clearlake Rd (SR 501) and SR 528.

Intermodal Station Feasibility Study

Project Contact
Laura Carter
Assistant Director

Laura.Carter@SCTPO.com
Office: (321) 690-6890

This study is funded by the
FDOT Intermodal Development Program.

Project Location

Enhance mobility by identifying and 
analyzing intermodal connections �to 
major regional destinations.

Understand potential ridership.

Identify station foot print (size, 
parking, transit, rideshare).

Identify surrounding infrastructure � 
improvements.

Create an implementation plan.

Project Overview

Get Involved!
Visit SCTPO website to stay up-to-date 
on intermodal planning activities, submit 
comments and attend community 
meetings.

www.sctpo.com� 

www.facebook.com/SCTPO

www.twitter.com/SpaceCoastTPO

www.linkedin.com/company/sctpo
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